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8TH DisTRICT, NEw JERSEY {202) 225-7919

Congress of the United States
PHouge of Repregentatives
Washington, BEC 20515-3008

March 23, 2023
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Elizabeth Lead Service Line Replacement in fiscal year 2024.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Elizabeth, located at 50 Winfield Scott
Plaza Elizabeth, NJ 07201. The funding would be used to replace lead service lines. The project
is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would safeguard public health and improve
water quality within the community.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42
USC 300j-19b. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in
my immediate family.

Sincerely, I

Robert J. Menendez
Member of Congress
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